Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter



Important Bunny Bunch News!

With a new school year well underway, October is sure a busy and exciting time here at Bunny Bunch! Each classroom will be having fun by learning and discussing the topics of fire safety and the change in season! Lastly, we will end the month by having fun celebrating Halloween!

During the first full week of October we will be learning different things in relation to fire safety! We will be having a surprise visit from our local fire company!

Teddy Bear Portraits will be here Wednesday, October 5th! If your child does not come on Wednesdays you are more than welcomed to bring him or her in to take their picture! There is no obligation in buying pictures, but we do encourage the children to take their picture and be a

In preparation for Halloween all the children in each classroom will be participating in pumpkin painting! If you would like your child to join in on the fun we ask that you turn in the form along with the \$2.00 by October 19th!

On Monday, October 31* the children will be having their Halloween party! The children will be able to dress up in their Halloween costumes and participate in many Halloween festivities! Activities will begin around 10:00am with a parade followed by special games and snacks in their classrooms! We ask that you bring in your child's costume separately with their name on the label. Thank you!

Bunny Bunch offers three special programs; Jindo, Movin' & Groovin' and Gymnastics. If you haven't done so and would like to sign your child up, please see Ashley in the office. This month the classes are available as follows:

- 1. Jindo: every Tuesday
- Movin' & Groovin: 10/5 & 10/19
- 3. Gymnastics: every Thursday

Every Friday in the month of October is Bills/Sabres day! Have your child dress in their sports gear and support our local teams!

Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish Carson a big happy 1st birthday and Martin a happy 3rd birthday!

Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss. Barb! Miss. Barb is our Pre-K 4 aide at our Townline Rd. location and is a very important and valuable part of our Bunny Bunch team! She has been with us for over 7 years now and we are grateful to have someone so kind, loyal, and hardworking as part of our staff. Miss. Barb is a very knowledgeable and patient teacher who all of our pre-k 4 children, parents, and other employees adore. Her loving and caring personality is whats all of the children, parent, and other employees love her! She is a dedicated worker who is always willing to help others out... She comes to work each day with a positive attitude and smile on her face. She truly is a great role model. Miss. Barb has a true passion and love for working with children and we are very grateful for all that she does! Congratulations Miss. Barb, we love you!!!

Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Harmoni Toddlers: Gianna

Pre-K3: Damon & Kiana

Pre-K 4: Lottie

Infant Room News!

"Fun with the Five Senses" is the theme of the month in the infant room. The infants will be busy doing a lot of entertaining activities that will stimulate their different senses. The babies will have fun making Kool-Aid, play dough and painting with leaves. For Columbus Day the babies will be creating handprint Nina Pinta and Santa Maria boats. The babies will play with different types of textures throughout the month of October. Miss Pam will be using her creative side and making handprint leaf trees. With one of our favorite holidays at the end of the month, the infants will get ready to celebrate Halloween by decorating pumpkins and making fun candy corn mobiles! We will be ending the month with making "Frakenfeet", handprint witches and painting pumpkins! October is sure to be a fun and exciting month for our infants!

With the weather getting cooler, we are asking that parents bring in a new set of clothes for their child and switch them out with their summer clothes to keep in their drawer. Thank you!

Monday, October 31st will be our Halloween party! The children will be going outside for a parade at 10am and will come in and have their party. We ask that you bring your child's costume and that you label each piece with their name. Parents are more than welcomed to come for the parade and stay for the party!

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Harmoni! This sweet and adorable little girl has

grown so much since starting at Bunny Bunch!
Harmoni is becoming such a big girl and is
starting to reach many milestones since starting
here at Bunny Bunch! This adventurous little
girl is on the move and is starting to explore
her surroundings! Harmoni is sitting and
starting to crawl. This playful little girl likes to
play on the floor with the toys and swing in the
swing! Harmoni does a great job at eating her
food and she absolutely loves her sweet
potatoes! This happy little girl is always
brightening up the room with her beautiful
smile! She sure is a sweetheart! We continue
to look forward to watching Hamoni grow!
Congratulations Harmoni, we love you!!!



Toddler Room News!

This month the Toddler room will be filled with lots of "Fall Fun." The first half of the month will be an exciting time with "Fire Safety" and "Fall Fun." The toddlers will be getting ready for the firemen visit by creating firemen hats, marble painting flames, fire truck art and fire hydrant painting. They will make fun Fall crafts such as a tissue paper trees and leaf sun catchers. They will also use their creativity and make a Columbus boat for Columbus Day. The second half of the month will be spent preparing for the upcoming holiday. The toddlers will be decorating pumpkins, creating a scarecrow, making handprint bats and decorating treat bags for Halloween! We will be ending the month with our fun Halloween party on October 31st!

With the weather getting cooler, we are asking that parents bring in a new set of clothes for their child and switch them out with their summer clothes to keep in their cubby. Thank you!

Monday, October 31st will be our Halloween party! The children will be going outside for a parade at 10am and will come in and have their party. We ask that you bring your child's costume and that you label each piece with their name. Parents are more than welcomed to come for the parade and stay for the party!

Look who it is, it's our Toddler Star of the Month, Gianna! Gianna is a smart and sweet little girl who is doing a fantastic job here at Bunny Bunch! Gianna is making great strides and has improved so much! This smart

little girl is able to talk clearly and identify her colors, shapes and ABCs! She is also doing a fantastic job at potty training! This little ray of sunshine is always happy and can be found with a big smile on her face! Gianna is a loveable little girl who loves giving hugs to all of her teachers and friends! She is an outgoing little girl who loves having fun! She enjoys spending her time singing and dancing, playing with baby dolls and reading stories! Gianna is a beautiful little girl who is always fashionable and showing her pretty smile. Everyone at Bunny Bunch absolutely adores her! We continue to look forward to watching Gianna sparkle! Congratulations Gianna, we love you!!!



)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)
(3)

Pre-K 3 Room News!

We have counted, painted and tasted apples and now it's time for the children to enjoy what autumn has to offer such as pumpkin painting and the eventful holiday of Halloween! This month's theme is "Colorful Leaves." Our focus will be on seasonal changes that are bold with color and lend themselves to meaningful experiences and art activities. We will be starting our letter of the week Aa craft and book and sponge painting with the letter Aa. This month we will be discussing fire safety. We are excited to be having the firemen visiting us to go along with this theme. We will be making fire safety crafts painting pumpkins to get ready for our upcoming holiday celebration! We will continue to



practice our numbers, letters, writing our names and other fundamental skills. In order to prepare for Halloween we will be making bats and witch crafts made from handprints. The children will also be making treat bags for our Halloween party on October 31st. This month is sure to be a spooktacular one!

With the weather getting cooler, we are asking that parents bring in a new set of clothes for their child and switch them out with their summer clothes to keep in their cubby. Thank you!

Monday, October 31st will be our Halloween party! The children will be going outside for a parade at 10am and will come in and have their party. We ask that you bring your child's costume and that you label each piece with their name. Parents are more than welcomed to come for the parade and stay for the party!

Congratulation to our Pre-K 3 star of the Month, Damon! Damon is our Star of the Month for his excellent behavior and eagerness to learn. Damon is a happy and loveable boy who has been doing a great job in our pre-k 3 room! This little sweetie has been on his best behavior and is always using his manners! You can always find Damon sharing with his friends and being a great helper to his teachers, he is a very caring young man! Damon is doing a fantastic job at participating during circle time and has made great strides in improving his speech! Damon is always smiling and enjoying the special activities that go on here at Bunny Bunch! He absolutely loves to sing and dance! Damon also enjoys having a good time with his friends as they play with cars, legos and big blocks! We are very proud of Damon and cannot wait to see what he does next! Congratulations Damon, we love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Room News Cont.!



We would love to give an around of applause to our next Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Kiana! Kiana is a smart and caring little girl who has been doing an outstanding job since starting at Bunny Bunch! Kiana has made great improvements academically and impresses us each day! She is able to recite her numbers and is able to identify her name! Kiana is a very sweet friend who is always friendly with others and is always willing to share. This little cutie can always be found smiling and having a good time! Kiana is a social butterfly who loves telling stories and interacting with those around her. She absolutely loves to color and is an outstanding artist! She also enjoys spending her time singing songs and playing with the babies! We look forward to watching Kiana grow. Congratulations Kiana, we love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Room News!

This month Pre K 4 theme is "Fall Time Fun." Our weekly themes include "Colorful Leaves," "Fire Safety," "Pumpkin Fun," "Nocturnal Animals," and "Halloween Fun." We are excited to have the firefighters coming to visit as we discuss fire safety. The Preschoolers will be creating a colorful fall wreath full of leaves, marble leave painting and collecting and sorting different types of leaves. During fire safety week they will be making handprint fire fighters and a dot to dot fire truck picture and marble painting fire hose. To prepare for Halloween the children will be painting pumpkins, making handprint pumpkins, using their imagination to make a plate Jack O Lantern, puffy paint ghosts and making foot print ghosts. They will also be decorating their own treat bags! During the week of "Nocturnal Animals" we will be learning about animals of the night and their feeding preferences and habitats. They will be learning about fire flies and owls and making a daytime and night time chart. This month is sure to be a witchtastic month!

We'd like to thank all the families in support of the homework binders. We know it takes some time to complete and we appreciate your responsiveness in building your child's skills.

With the weather getting cooler, we are asking that parents bring in a new set of clothes for their child and switch them out with their summer clothes to keep in their drawer. Thank you!

Monday, October 31st will be our Halloween party! The children will be going outside for a parade at 10am and will come in and have their party. We ask that you bring your child's costume and that you label each piece with their name. Parents are more than welcomed to come for the parade and stay for the party!

We would love to congratulate Lottie on being our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month for June! Lottie is



our Star of the Month for her improvements academically and following every day instruction! She is a very smart girl who always strives to do her best! She has done a fantastic job at learning how to spell and sign her name by herself and is becoming an excellent writer! Not only does she impress us by how smart she is, but by the way she treats others. Lottie has really proved to be a great leader. This sweet and caring young lady is always willing to help others, make them smile when they are sad and always shares her toys with her friends! Lottie is a beautiful young lady with a sweet smile that will melt your heart! She is a fun girl who is always up for a challenge! She really enjoys spending her time doing arts and crafts, listening to stories and singing songs! Lottie is a very curious girl who is always asking how or why something works and is always willing to learn! We are excited to see what she impress' us with next! Congratulations Lottie, we love you!!!



